
Board of Education Meeting
Wednesday, June 18, 2025

Consent Agenda Item II-D: Acceptance of Grant Awards and Donations
Presented by: Laurie Putnam, Superintendent

Administration Recommendation:  

The Administration recommends acceptance of the following grant awards and donations:

1. Donations to Apollo High School:
• $7.60 from Casey’s General Store for loyalty donation for student needs
• $230 from Apollo Staff for the Apollo Staff Scholarship
• $600 from Resource Training and Solutions for PBIS
• $500 from American Red Cross on behalf of the Young Minds Change Lives Scholarship
• $1,500 from Ronald and Deborah Topinka on behalf of the Karla Rae Topinka Memorial 

Scholarship

2. Donation to Clearview Elementary School:
• $150.66 from Shutterfly, LLC for Spring Picture Commissions

3. Donations to Katherine Johnson Education Center:
• $1,175 from Granite City Lumberjacks, Inc. for student needs
• Personal hygiene items, tissues, expo markers, and gum from St. Augusta American 

Legion Auxiliary for student needs

4. Donation to Kennedy Community School:
• $600 from Resource Training and Solutions for PBIS

5. Donation to Madison Elementary School:
• $1,995 from Central MN Library Exchange for registration and travel expenses to 

ISTELive Conference in San Antonio, Texas

6. Donations to North Junior High School:
• $600 from Resource Training and Solutions for PBIS Incentives, Student Rewards, and 

Student of the Month Breakfasts



• $1,000 from District 742 LEAF for CmPS International Competition
• $75 from Transcend Group, Inc. for CmPS International Competition
• $100 from The PDL Group, LLC for CmPS International Competition

7. Donations to Talahi Community School:
• 15 cases of bottled water from Bernick’s Pepsi for the Talahi/Lincoln Spring Picnic
• $500 from Andy’s Towing LLC for classroom materials for Michelle Swedal’s room
• $145.84 from Shutterfly, LLC for Spring Picture Commissions

8. Donations to Tech High School:
• $100 from Anthony Kroll on behalf of the Tonie Rausch Scholarship
• $1,000 from American Red Cross to the National Honor Society on behalf of the 

American Red Cross Scholarship


